
Hi Folks, 
 
We have not moved but have a new shipping address. 
 
Effective immediately, samples should be sent to:    
 
OSU College of Forestry 
3015 Western Blvd, Room 150 
Corvallis, OR 97331 
ATTN: CCAL, Laura Hartley 
 
Important sample shipping notes:  
 
• Packages sent UPS and priority FedEx are delivered once daily to CCAL.  Please provide tracking 
information when shipping so we can check the status of packages. 
 
• It is very important that sample packaging is marked with “refrigerate upon receipt” or “freeze upon 
receipt” (mark refrigerate if mix of fresh and frozen samples). Advanced notice prior to shipping will help 
ensure proper receipt of samples. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. Please forward this information to anyone who may find it 
useful. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Laura and Kathy 
 


